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KIRK SESSION 22 AUGUST 2023 
 
 
Decided: 
 

• Reports from the new Finance and Fabric Committees, both of which have had their first 
meetings, will be standing items on the Kirk Session agenda. The Fabric Committee 
should present an annual budget for proposed works for consideration of the Finance 
Committee prior to approval by the Kirk Session. 

 
• There is a need for a new church logo and website, and a quote should be obtained. 

 
• The four round tables in the Gathering Hall should be replaced by six folding tables. 

 
 
Noted: 
 

• A new candidate had expressed an interest in the Ministry Associate post and had 
agreed to attend an in-person interview on a date to be arranged. 

 
• A suitable candidate for the Youth/Family Worker post had applied and been interviewed 

online, but she later withdrew the application, having decided to take up another 
opportunity. The post will be re-advertised. 

 
• The ongoing need for additional helpers to support leaders for Truth Trackers.   

 
• A series of four enquirers meetings on Sunday evenings for anyone thinking about 

professing faith and becoming a member of the congregation would start on 10 
September. 

 
 

 


